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During the 2011-12 field season five near-surface low-power ozone sensors were installed at University of Wisconsin AWS sites in the Ross Island region. The sensors were installed to study ozone depletion events during the austral spring. The ozone sensors collected observations for approximately three years. Observations from the low-power sensors at AWS sites, as well as observations for more than 10 years at Arrival Heights and related field programs, are used to draw conclusions on the climatology of ozone depletion events in the Ross Island region. Lessons learned from the installation and maintenance of the low-power ozone sensors will also be presented.

